

MEMO

PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

To: Plan Commission

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner

Date: August 11, 2023

Re: Park Donation Application Review

Damian Solis, VP of the Kaukauna Ghost Fastpitch club, has submitted an application for a park bench donation in honor of Denny Lauer for his time and dedication to the program. Also the bench will be in memory of Denny's late wife. Damian requests for the bench to be placed at Horse Shoe Park.

Staff Recommendation

Staff recommends to approve both park bench donations and grant staff to work with the families to install the bench in a more precise location in the general vicinity that was requested.

